
APWU
APWU at the National level has been notified by The Postal Service they will be attempting to take your
“Postal Pulse” from May 11, 2021 thru June 11, 2021. Don’t fill out these surveys online, through the
mail, or in the office and make sure to take your survey from management. You are not required to take
the survey and don’t let management keep your survey. Management has routinely used these surveys
to argue in arbitration to cut your wages and benefits. The Postal Pulse survey is being pushed
immediately before APWU begins contract negotiations DO NOT ASSIST MANAGEMENT IN STRIPPING
YOUR PAY, BENEFITS, AND WORKING CONDITIONS by participating in the survey. Give your survey to
your steward to enter into a quarterly drawing.

Yours in Solidarity!
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Management has a history of trying
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